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Dear Parent/Guardian of an Orangeville High School Student: 

 

Orangeville High School has an extracurricular drug and alcohol testing program and will be 

testing during the school year in order to maintain and improve the health of students and help 

curtail drug and alcohol use. 

 

To be eligible to try out or participate in any of the affected extracurricular activities, students 

must agree to submit to random testing for the use of prohibited substances in accordance with 

Board of Education Policy 7:240.  Testing will be held monthly during the entire school year in a 

random and mandatory manner. 

 

Those extracurricular activities that are covered by this substance abuse testing program include, 

but are not limited to: 

 

Band/Choir  Baseball  Basketball  FFA   

Football  Hockey  Musical/Drama Softball 

Speech   Volleyball  Wrestling 

 

Parents/Guardians need to fill out the attached permission form if your student plans on 

participating in any extracurricular activities.  The permission form is to be turned into the 

coach/sponsor at the first parent meeting of that particular fall activity.  Participation sign up in 

the other activities can be done during student registration and all forms must be turned into the 

office by the end of the first week of school.  NO EXCEPTIONS.   
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